FAO Patrick Marfleet,
Dear Mr Marfleet,
| am forwarding you the email | sent yesterday in order that it doesn't sit in someone's inbox indefinitely.

| was very shocked to discover that my neighbours are planning to build on our side of the party wall fence. This wall
is jointly owned by ourselves and them so | strongly object to any proposal to build using the whole width of the
wall. I understand from my party wall surveyor that | should have received a notice from Camden as joint owners of
the boundary wall.

| wish to also state our objection to the roof terrace as we will be severely overlooked and our privacy greatly

impacted.
| did not mention this in yesterday's email as | was overwhelmed by the plans, the intent to build on our land and

the lack of information received in a timely manner.

Yours sincerely,
Raissa Harvey

Dear Sir/Madam,
I'm writing regarding a planning application made for - 43 Lisburne Road, NW32NS

Application Reference number - 2021/2700/P

Apparently there is a proposal to build on my side of the garden wall in order to develop their side return. | do not
think that it's fair to ask to build on my side of the boundary wall

This would seriously lower the value of my property and would have implications for us if we wanted to extend into
our side return in the future.

| have received no notice of this proposal either from Camden or from my neighbours.



| have very limited time as my husband is very unwell and in and out of hospital. Please consider my objection when
making your decision.

Yours faithfully,
Raissa Harvey

41 Lisburne Road,
NW32NS



